

## NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2025 BUDGET

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at the scheduled board meeting on August 15, 2024, at 6:30 PM, the Board of Directors of the Ann Arbor Area Transportation Authority will hold an in-person Public Hearing located at the Ann Arbor District Library - Downtown Branch for the purpose of hearing all persons interested in the fiscal year budget ending September 30, 2025.

All interested citizens are encouraged to attend and to submit comments at the in-person Board of Directors meeting as scheduled which also provides a Zoom or by phone option as indicated in the published agenda for the August 15, 2024, Board meeting.

A copy of the proposed budget and additional background materials are available for public inspection from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM Monday through Friday at the Ann Arbor Area Transportation Authority main office, 2700 South Industrial Highway, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104 and on the internet at www.TheRide.org.

Questions concerning the public hearing may be directed to 734-794-1810.

The Board will adopt the final proposed FY25 budget at its September 19, 2024, Board meeting.